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Dear 

I am writing to advise you that this morning at Full Council I announced a consultation on future options for local government in Hampshire.  The attached statement provides further detail and explains the background to my announcement.

I also attach the Executive Summary from an independent study by Deloitte, commissioned by the County Council, examining how services could be better provided across the whole county, at lower cost.  Deloitte’s report, which explores a number of options in detail, has indicated that the creation of a unitary new structure for local government in Hampshire could cut council tax for over 90% of Hampshire households, streamline services and deliver over £40m of savings each year.  

We cannot endorse the current Solent or Heart of Hampshire Combined Authority proposals unless and until the people of Hampshire tell us that is what they want. It seems only right that if we are to consult residents on whether they would support the proposal for elected mayors in different parts of Hampshire, we should also consult them on the alternative option of replacing the two-tier system of governance.  Proposals for this consultation will shortly be considered at a special meeting of the County Council’s Cabinet.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely
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Councillor Roy Perry

Leader
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